
June 4, 1999

Federal Communications Commission
Authorization and Evaluation Division
Equipment Authorization Branch
7435 Oakland Mills Road
Columbia, Maryland, 21046

re: TRUII Transceiver (FCC ID: AB6NTAX98AAE3)

Dear Mr. Coperich,

As per your request (correspondance reference number 7794), a FCC Part 22 Certification 
Application is enclosed for the TRUII Transceiver (FCC ID: AB6NTAX98AAE3). 

  Nortel requests that the following items be held confidential due to their proprietary nature. 
We consider this leading edge technology developed by Nortel Networks and our partners and 
being new technology, would not want to make this information available to our competitors.

1. Circuit Schematics (Exhibit E)

 If there is anything I can do to assist with the application, please do not hesitate to call me at 
(613) 763-7847.

Sincerely,

Denis Lalonde
Radio Compatibility Engineer
Nortel Networks


